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Next meeting  
October 15th at :  

 
AMVETS POST 66 
700 MCHENRY RD 

WHEELING, IL. 60090 
 

Start time - 7:00 p.m.  

Meetings are the 3rd 

Monday of the month.  

 

 

 

AMA CHARTER 1040  

GOLD LEADERSHIP 

CLUB 

Bradfordõs Briefing  

by Bradford Walters  

I  ôm happy to announce that at the membersô request, we now have a video link on our website home page. There are only 

a few videos that Iôve uploaded so 

far and as the members get me 

their videos on a flash drive they 

will be uploaded.  I have also been 

updating our picture link for 

Picassa and the unhappy landing 

link, which will be updated as they 

happen.  LOL.  

October is nomination month.  We 

will be nominating four officers for 

the Board of Directors, one Vice 

President and one President.  Any member that wishes to run for 

any of these positions needs to be nominated and voted into 

office.  Voting will take place at our November meeting with paper 

ballots.  On-line voting will be up two weeks prior to the November 

meeting.  Current officers that want to run again need to be 

nominated and voted in.  The president appoints all committee 

chairpersons.  

As a Gold Leader Club, we are in the top 10% of all the clubs in 

the United States.  We lead by example and make a difference in 

the community.  One of the ways Blue Max makes a difference is 

to help stock a local food pantry.  Within 5 miles of where you live, 

there are people who go to bed hungry most nights all year round 

not just during the holidays.  We average 30 to 35 members per 

meeting every month.  If every member that comes to the meeting 

could bring just one item, that would help to feed a few families for 

a couple of days.  A box of macaroni and cheese is under a 

dollar, as is a can of soup.  We think nothing of going to the hobby 

shop and spending $7 for a new glow plug or $20 for a new prop.  

Iôm asking you to help Blue Max make a bigger difference in the 

community.     

Remember to fly safe and not alone.  See you at the meeting or at 

the field. 
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MEETING MINUTES   by Murry Randell, Secretary 

 

September 17th, 2012 Meeting  

 
The September 17, 2012 meeting of the Blue Max RC Flying Club was called 

to order at 7:04 pm by President Bradford Walters . 

Around The Hangar  

Presidentôs Report ð Bradford Walters:  Thanks to all who helped out with the Girl Scouts. 

Secretary Report ð Murry Randell:  The minutes were accepted as published in the newsletter. 

Treasurer Report ð Bob Wisinski:  Our current balance is $2154.11.   

Newsletter Report ð Lynne Walters:  No report. 

Webmaster Report ð Doug Bradbury:  There is now a web link to Blue Max videos on YouTube. 

Committee Reports:  

Banquet ð Frank Stillson:  Bradford is looking into getting a DJ and Gene is looking into a group. 

Field Marshal ð Matt Hauser:  There were some mice in the impound stand.  We should be getting some 

new signs.  There is still one spot on the carpet to be fixed. 

Fun Fly ð Mike Melendy:   Fun Fly Bomb Drop results. 

    1st Place - Sam Rimer  2nd Place - Duane Lang 

    3rd Place - Steve Haas  4th Place - Don Linder 

Also participating were: Ray Laning, Ron Petterec, Barry Schilling, Gene Derbick, Elvin Servellon, Matt 

Hauser, Bob Wisinski, Gene Zerega, Tim Melendy, Larry Bochenko, and Mike Melendy. 

Noise ð Sam Rimer:  No report. 

Picnic ð Rich Blaha:  Next year we will not have it on the 3rd weekend in August. 

Proficiency ð Steve Haas:  Rich Blaha, Bob Breckler & Jed Korthals all achieved soloist level. 

Program ð Open:  Bradford Walters - discussion on Tip Stalls.   

Safety ð Don Linder:  Most injuries are due to prop strikes.  Develop procedures & habits to stay safe. 

Refreshments - Bob Breckler:  Thanks to Bob. 

                 Welcome Guests  

                                             Russ Shavitz  

Old Business  

None. 
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Crash Reports  

Mike Melendy - Razor - watched the bomb drop & not the plane. 

Ray Laning - Cub - Take-off crash. 

Jed Korthals - Tower Trainer - took gear off. 

Rich Blaha - Twin Big Stick - Receiver battery went bad. 

New Business  

Next month will be the nominations for 2013 President, Vice President & Board of Directors. 

The waders the club purchased are missing from the impound stand. 

The streamer that was knocked down across the field should be replaced. 

Congratulations!  
 

              Rich Blaha passed his Solo test.                                    Bob Breckler passed his Solo test. 

Jed Korthals passed his solo test. 


